
 

 

 

Principal Message for May 12, 2023 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
Please take a few minutes to complete this survey to help us build stronger 
partnerships with you & support your student’s academic 
success! surveys.panoramaed.com/wakecounty/family This survey will close tonight. 
 
Please spread the word—There will be an OPEN HOUSE for Rising 6th grade families on 
Tuesday, May 16th at 5:00 pm.  
 
The Carroll Theatre Company (CTC) invites you to the first ever spring Musical Revue! 
Enjoy Carroll kids perform songs from different musicals and light up the Carroll stage! 
Join us May 18 or 19, or both days! You can also buy a ticket at the door. Doors open 
at 5:45PM, and the show begins at 6:00PM. Tickets are on sale now at 
www.cmmstheatre.com.  See you at the theatre! 
 
EOG/EOCs will be given on May 31st, June 1st, and June 2nd. Please try to have your 
child at school on time on these days so that we may begin testing promptly. If they 
come to school late on these days, they may be held in a separate area to not interrupt 
the testing environment. 
 
Any student who does not pass the EOG for ELA, Math, or 8th Science, will have the 
opportunity to retest on June 12th (ELA) and June 13th (6/7th Math & 8th Science). If 
your child is a bus rider, transportation will be provided. Also, breakfast and lunch 
will be provided on these dates as well. You will receive a letter home for an 
invitation to retest IF your child will retest. We ask that you let us know if your child 
will retest by returning the form the following day. 
 
Immunizations—Please make sure your child’s immunization records are up to date by 
August 28th when school starts. We will be sending out additional information soon. 
 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here.  
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The Athletic Award Ceremony will be Wednesday, May 24th at 6pm in the gym at 
Carroll. 

The May PTA Newsletter can be found at https://www.smore.com/bs7ha 

8th Grade Families: 
The 8th Grade Move-Up Celebration will be Wednesday, June 7th from 9-11am.  
The 8th Grade “Informal” Dance will be Thursday, June 8th from 5-7pm.  
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Carroll Magnet Middle School Week at a Glance (WAG) can be accessed here.  
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 
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